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Dear Families, 

Thank you for celebrating Literacy Night with us. About ninety percent of Muddy Brook 
families joined us for circus fun and sharing our stories and work. It was a joy to see 
children in conversation with family members about their learning and dreams.  

We have lots to look forward to! 

Student Led Conferences 

On March 27, we will host Student-Led Conferences from 1 to 6 pm. Please sign up 
with your child’s classroom teacher.   Wondering what to expect?  Here are the details: 

Your child will lead you through a 30-40 minute presentation of his/her work in the 
classroom. 

Learning Specialists and Specialists will be sharing the work they do with students.  
Please stop by their rooms to learn about grade level projects and expectations. 

We will provide activities for siblings so you can have one-on-one time with your 
child in the conference. 
 
Enjoy the Student-Led Conference as an opportunity to connect with your child and 
celebrate growth and emerging passions. 

PARCC Testing for Grades 3 and 4 

PARCC testing begins March 31, April 1 and April 2 with 3rd and 4th grade  
English Language Arts assessments.  To understand what material is covered follow this 
link to practice tests:  http://parcc.pearson.com/practice-tests/. 

The overall Muddy Brook testing schedule is: 

3rd & 4th Grade ELA  Tuesday, March 31st, April 1st & April 2nd 

3rd Grade Math Tuesday, April 7th & Wednesday, April 8th 

4th Grade Math Thursday, April 9th & Friday, April 10th 

3rd Grade Reading Comp. Tuesday, May 12th 

4th Grade ELA Wednesday, May 13th 

4th Grade Math Tuesday, May 19th & Wednesday, May 20th 

3rd Grade Math Tuesday, May 26th & Wednesday, May 27th 
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Music Notes from Mr. Gillespie 
2nd grade music classes have been working hard learning their first few notes and the song 
“Hot Cross Buns” on the recorder.  Over the next month they will learn more advanced  
playing techniques and longer pieces of music. 

The 3rd and 4th grades have been discovering Jazz.   Ask them about their favorite jazz  
artist!  At the end of the month they will even be able to attempt jazz improvisation.   
Perhaps the next John Coltrane is out there! 

The Muddy Brook Band is rehearsing every Wednesday morning.  These rehearsals are in 
addition to their regular weekly lessons.  The band students are continuing to improve their 
technique and ensemble playing as they begin to learn their Spring Concert pieces.  All 
band students should be practicing at least 100 minutes a week!  The Trumpets and  
Clarinets are tied for the lead in our practice competition!      

Finally, Select Chorus is off to a nice start!  Even with all of the rehearsal cancellations, they 
are starting to blend their voices and sound like an ensemble.  We have more rehearsal 
cancellations on the way, so please make note of the upcoming schedule: 

 
3/20 – NO rehearsal (I’ll be at a music teachers conference in Boston) 
3/27 – 8:00 rehearsal (1/2 day inservice…but yes there IS rehearsal!) 
4/3 – No School 

 

 

The Perfect Prac ce Contest is coming to an end. So many students are documen ng
mes prac ced at school and at home. Who will win this year? Stay tuned to nd out! With

the many weather delays this year, we have missed morning lessons. String students may
come to more than one lesson each week if they would like addi onal prac ce. Just come
early Monday Friday. The more we prac ce the be er we sound. Beginning and Advanced
students are learning some ddling techniques and an American Folk song called Bile em
Cabbages Down. We are also learning some tunes
from some popular movies. It's lots of fun.

Morning Kindergarten classes con nue to work with
rhythm and beats. We are also learning some
tradi onal music games. We even are trying to learn
some American Folk and Square dances. It's lots of fun
to move to the musical beat!

Orchestra Outlook by Juraye Moran 
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Greetings from the Art Studio by Ali Benton 

PARENT GROUP 

The Parent Group will meet on March 26, from 9 – 10 am. 
Parents, Grandparents, and Guardians, All are welcome!! 

For more information, call Melinda Olds 644-2350 ext. 1305 
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Chess Club News 
   Two exciting things are happening in the chess club.  One, we are getting lots of brand new 

players who are learning chess for the first time.   Come and join  us and learn how to play 
this challenging, brain stimulating game.  All our welcome every Monday and Wednesday 

morning at 8:00 in the library.  All you have to do is want to learn and have fun. 

         The second exciting thing is that the annual Muddy Brook Chess Tournament is  
beginning this week.  May the best chess player win!!!!!!!! 

 
Chess Wisdom 

"We like to think." (Gary Kasparov) 
"In chess, at least, the brave inherit the earth." (Edmar Mednics) 
"The winning player is the one who makes the next-to-last mistake."(Savielly Tartekover) 
"Life like chess is about knowing to do the right move at the right time." (Kaleb Rivera) 

Physical Education Update 

By Tina Soule, Julia Warner, and Jill Fleming 

 

Muddy Brook students finished February with tumbling skills 
and circus manipulatives.  We are continuing our circus 

skills/manipulations into March with Jill Fleming.  Students 
had a wonderful  opportunity to showcase their circus skills 

on Literacy Night by either traveling with equip-
ment such as unicycles, buddy walkers, stilts, 

etc. or show their prowess with stationary skills 
such as feather balancing,  

plate spinning, tight wire walking, etc.   
An amazing job was done by all! 
















